
 

 

CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB 
NEWSLETTER 

December 2016 

 

Well, here we are nearly at the end of our Autumn session.  We have enjoyed many happy Tuesday 

nights with good callers and live music, together with our Saturday Night Playford Dance, which was 

well attended.  Many of the church members joined us to celebrate their 50th Anniversary and it 

proved to be a very good evening. 

 

However,  we still have more to come with the Christmas Dance on 17th December, our Party Night 

with live music on 20th, and the Twixt and Tween Party on 27th.  If you haven’t got your tickets yet 

you had better get a move on.  You don’t want to miss out. 

 

A BIG THANK YOU to all members who helped out.  Our next committee meeting will be held on 

Monday 13th March at 32 Bideford Way – 8pm.  If you have any ideas or anything you would like us to 

discuss, please let one of us know. 
.  

We wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
 

CALLERS and EVENTS for the Spring Session 

 

Date Caller Continued  Date Caller 

3rd January Suzanne Moorfield 7th March June Caddick and Vicky Baker  

LIVE MUSIC with Chris Dewhurst 

10th January Geoff Morgan 14th March John Trevena 

17th January June Caddick and  

John Trevena 

21st March Jean  & Peter Goode 

24th January Janet Palmer 28th March TBA 

31st January Vicky Baker 4th April Joyce & David Berry 

7th February TBA 11th April TBA 

14th February  Mixed Callers –  

Valentine’s Day 

18th April No Club – Easter 

21st February Prue & Geoff Bradley 25th April TBA 

28th February TBA   

        

A smashing programme with lots to look forward to and none to be missed.    

 

Not to forget: 

Stafford’s Party Night on 22nd December, New Year party on 31st and  Dance on 25th February and 

Rugeley’s Party Night on 14th December and Dance on 18th March.  

Last Word  ...”Keep warm, Keep happy and Keep dancing” 

 

 
 


